
 

 

ROCKAWAY VALLEY REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
RD #1, 99 GREENBANK ROAD 

BOONTON, NEW JERSEY 07005-9602 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ISSUANCE OF AN INDUSTRIAL SEWER CONNECTION PERMIT RENEWAL 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority (RVRSA) 
proposes to issue a three (3) year renewal of their Industrial Sewer Connection Permit 
(ISCP), in accordance with N.J.A.C. 7:14A and by authority of the Water Pollution Control 
Act at N.J.S.A. 58:10A-1 et seq., for wastewater discharge into and treatment by the 
RVRSA to applicant: 
 

HOWMET CASTINGS & SERVICES, INC. 
9 ROY STREET 

TOWNSHIP OF ROCKAWAY, NEW JERSEY 
 

The primary activity conducted at applicant’s facility is precision investment castings 
(foundry) and production of alloys from elemental metals.  A draft Industrial Sewer 
Connection Permit renewal has been prepared based upon the administrative record, 
which is available for viewing or copying.  Interested parties may obtain a copy of the draft 
Industrial Sewer Connection Permit for a nominal charge, or make an appointment to 
review by calling Janice Fox, Administrative Assistant, between the hours of 9:00 A.M. 
and 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday at (973) 263–1555 ext. 210.   
 
Written comments or a request that the RVRSA hold a non-adversarial public hearing on 
the draft document must be submitted in writing by certified mail (return receipt 
requested), or by other means which provides verification of the date of delivery to the 
RVRSA, attention Natalie Pisarcik, Pretreatment Coordinator, Rockaway Valley Regional 
Sewerage Authority, RD #1, 99 Greenbank Road, Boonton, New Jersey 07005-9602, by 
the close of the comment period, which closes thirty (30) calendar days after publication 
of this notice in the Daily Record. 
 

All persons, including the applicant, who believe that any condition of this draft document 
is inappropriate or that the RVRSA’s decision to issue this draft is inappropriate, must 
raise all reasonably ascertainable arguments and factual grounds supporting their 
position, including all supporting materials, during the public comment period.  RVRSA 
will respond to all significant and timely comments upon issuance of the final permit 
decision.  The applicant and each person who has submitted written comments or 
requested a copy of the notice will receive notice of the RVRSA’s permit decision.    
 
        JoAnn Mondsini 
        Executive Director 


